
Meeting 2010 December 06

 

COUNCIL REPORT

 
 

COMMUNITY POLICING COMMITTEE 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: MONTHLY COMMUNITY POLICING SUPPLEMENT IN THE 

BURNABY NEWSLEADER 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1.      THAT  Council approve funding for twelve City advertisements in 2011 to 
accompany the Community Policing supplement in the Burnaby NewsLeader. 

2.      THAT  Tracy Keenan, publisher of the Burnaby NewsLeader, be informed in writing 
of Council’s decision. 

 
REPORT 

 
The Community Policing Committee, at its meeting held on 2010 November 18, received and 
adopted the attached report seeking approval to renew the City’s agreement for the monthly 
Community Policing supplement, “CommSafe”, with the Burnaby NewsLeader for 2011. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor P. Calendino 
Chair 
 
Councillor P. McDonell 
Vice Chair 
 
Councillor R. Chang 

     Member 
 

Copied to: City Manager 
Deputy City Manager (Earle) 
Director Finance 
Director Planning and Building 
Director Engineering 
Director Parks, Recreation and Cultural 
Services 
OIC, RCMP  
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